
Thursday, April 13, 2017 

5:30PM — 8:00PM 

Hampton Falls Town Hall, 1 Drinkwater Road 

The Setting SAIL project offers this workshop to assist Atlantic coast municipalities in implementing 

recommendations from the New Hampshire Coastal Risk and Hazards Commission’s final report and 

the Tides to Storms Vulnerability Assessment. These reports act as a framework to better understand 

NH’s coastal hazards and flood risks, and provides potential strategies to prepare for projected storm 

surge, sea-level rise, and extreme precipitation. Workshop presentations and discussion will focus on 

regional actions to reduce vulnerability of critical Atlantic Coast assets and resources. 

Register 

Here 

Workshop Agenda 
 Registration & Light Refreshments 

 Overview of Coastal Commission’s Report & Setting SAIL Project 

 Summary of Atlantic Coast Vulnerability Assessments 

 Examples of Local Projects to Inspire Regional Action 

 Regional Resilience Roundtable 

Regional Strategies to Address Coastal Flooding  

A Workshop for Atlantic Coast Municipalities 

New Hampshire Setting SAIL 

Acting on the Coastal Risk and Hazards Commission Science, Assessment, 

Implementation, and Legislation Recommendations 

Portsmouth - New Castle - Rye - North Hampton - Hampton - Hampton Falls - Seabrook 

Municipal staff, boards and commissions, and elected officials from the seven Atlantic Coast 

municipalities are invited to attend a workshop to learn about what other municipalities are doing 

to address coastal flooding and discuss shared regional resilience issues and needs. 

For more information about this workshop contact:  

Julie LaBranche, Rockingham Planning Commission at jlabranche@rpc-nh.org or call (603) 778-0885 

http://www.nhcrhc.org/wp-content/uploads/2016-CRHC-final-report.pdf
http://www.rpc-nh.org/application/files/9214/5936/0771/CoastalNH_VulnerabilityAssess_Report_final_v2.pdf
http://survey.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_7Qy6akYZsDVlyeh
http://survey.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_7Qy6akYZsDVlyeh
mailto:jlabranche@rpc-nh.org

